
The George bygone – March 2018: More than a Friend? 

 
(The Foster family at the George in the 1871 Census)  

 

This month’s bygone is a bit different (as well as a bit late due to pressure of work) as, instead of 

looking at George happenings in past Marchs, we are looking at the previous landlords, landladies 

and owners. We would love to know if you think you, or your friends or relations, might be related 

to them and, if so, may not only be a Friend of The George (if you are not, why not sign up at but, in 

fact also a part of the ‘Family’. To check this out look at the list towards the bottom of our History 

Page. If you, or one of your ancestors, share a surname get in touch. We can, using genealogical 

websites and a few details from you, try to find out if we have a very special ‘Family of The George’ 

as well as so many Friends. 

If you have any historical facts, memories, photographs of The George, or characters associated with 
the pub or groups that used it you wish to share, contact us by e-mail at 
heritage.wmgeorge@btconnect.com.  
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